RQSC

30th May 2008

I & N Ltd

Unit 6

Hamilton Road
Sutton in Ashfield
Nottinghamshire
NG17 5LD

Dear

On behalf of Rowen Structures Ltd, I wish to convey our thanks to your employees
for the high standard of workmanship produced on our recent architectural packages
for The Silken Hotel on The Strand, London. We were delighted with the accuracy and
tight tolerances achieved on such complex fabrications.

We were also impressed with your site team and BDI Safety who installed the new
partition steelwork at our works. The team applied themselves in a professional
manner and have gained our respect for the way they are kitted out with all the
necessary equipment and fully understand their Safety Obligations.

Your Team certainly represent ['a good shop window’
no hesitation in recommending your services to others.

for your business and we have

My Best

Robert McLaren
Deputy Managing Director
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